

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 2 DECEMBER 2024



SENIOR ENSEMBLES EVENING

All of our Senior College music ensembles recently performed at the annual Senior Ensembles Evening. It was a spectacular night of musical entertainment, featuring varied styles of music as well as guest vocalists. The ensembles showcased were the: Senior Vocal Group, Senior Concert Band, Senior Stage Band, Senior Strings, Guitar Ensemble, Sons of Tonality and the Intermediate Stage Band. We were also able to celebrate the efforts of our recent Yr12 graduates who have been in our ensembles program for many years, and present them with their 'Commitment to Ensembles' Award. Special mention also goes out to Syra S. and Harrison R. for their excellent interview with Mr Mark, sharing their experience of ensembles with the audience. Thank you to all the students who performed so well at this event, demonstrating strong commitment to their music learning and contributing to a great ensemble sound.







Thank you also to all the parents for supporting your child on their music journey and providing them the opportunity to experience these initiatives at College. We look forward to making even more music next year for the next events.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts